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FBI Data Collection & Publication 

On October 30, 2024, the FBI held a Technical Town Hall meeting for all State UCR Program 
Administrators to discuss a change in national crime data public reporting periods. Currently, the 
FBI posts data for public viewing quarterly. However, beginning in November 2024, this reporting 
of data will occur monthly instead of quarterly and have a reporting deadline of the 14th of each 
month for the prior month’s data. This will allow for more timely, up-to-date reporting of national 
crime data. All data sent in prior to the 14th of each month will be included on the monthly 
publication. Any data sent after the 14th will be included on the next month’s publication. Every 
month, following the 14th data deadline, the current data fields will be updated to include all new 
data. 
  
Law Enforcement Employee data will remain as a yearly publication. Although quarterly data 
reporting is ending, the public will still have the ability to conduct a custom search for a specific 
month and/or year as well as quarterly data.  
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